From: Bruce Amundson <bruce.amundson30@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, April 30, 2021 11:37 AM

To: Colleen Kelly <ckelly@shorelinewa.gov>

Subject: Re: [EXTERNAL] Request

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of Shoreline. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Colleen,

That is a sad punt. How will the city and council even know if it has improved on its diversity goals?
The major goals clearly did not address sex or age. Those were met.

Most people | know can recognize an Asian or Black when they see one. Clearly bureaucrats can not.

Bruce

On Apr 29, 2021, at 10:45 AM, Colleen Kelly <ckelly@shorelinewa.gov> wrote:

Hello Bruce--

We do not have demographic data attached to specific individuals on the Board. | have attached a
recent demographic survey that provides aggregate data for the PRCS/Tree Board as a whole.

Regards,
Colleen

Colleen Kelly, Director

Recreation, Cultural and Community Services Department
206-801-2251

she/her pronouns

From: Bruce Amundson <bruce.amundson30@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, April 28, 2021 9:51 AM

To: Colleen Kelly <ckelly@shorelinewa.gov>

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Request

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of Shoreline. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.
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Hi Colleen,

Since increasing diversity on the new PRCS Board was established as a priority, will you give me the sex,
racial, ethnic, etc. characteristics of the 4 new members?

Thanks.

Bruce
<Park Survey Results.pdf>



